Nov. 30, 2020

To: The Ohio Senate ENERGY AND PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMITTEE

DEAR Ohio Senate ENERGY AND PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMITTEE,

I have read and agree with the combined Sierra Club/organizational coalition letter of opposition to HB 104, submitted by Patricia Marida of the OH SIERRA CLUB NUCLEAR-FREE COMMITTEE, and Toledo attorney Terry Lodge, and 56 safe energy, environmental, and public interest organizations.

Sincerely,

Peggy Maze Johnson

**Board Member** 

**Heart of America Northwest** 

4500 9th Ave. NE

Seattle, WA 98105